
Whether you have been receiving services or were recently 
approved for AHCCCS benefits, there may come a time when 
you need to find a doctor, specialist, or other provider. 

Where to Start
There are many health care providers available to meet all 
of your health care needs. Each health plan has a provider 
search web page. Your member services department can also 
help you identify a provider. See the back of this flyer for health 
plan web pages and member services phone numbers.

Finding a Primary Care Provider (PCP)
A Primary Care Provider (PCP) is who you see for your general 
health concerns.  Finding a PCP is important, and a good first step.  Use these tips to help in your search:
Call your health plan’s member services for help and/or a list,
Talk to family/friends to learn who they use, or who they have had good experiences with, and
Contact a health center for all your health needs. (See the Arizona Alliance for Community Health Centers:   
www.aachc.org).

Finding a Specialty Provider
Specialty providers have specific areas of expertise such as nutritionist, cardiologist, ear/nose/throat, etc.  To find 
a specialty provider, ask your health plan or your PCP for a referral. 

Behavioral Health Provider
Behavioral health providers offer a variety of mental health or substance use services.  These services can 
include (but are not limited to) peer support services and family support services, psychiatry, and counseling. 
Referrals are not necessary to access behavioral health services.

Questions to Ask When Considering a Provider
Consider the following questions to ask the PCP or specialty provider.

•	 Is the provider contracted with your health plan? 
•	 Are you able to schedule appointments on short notice?
•	 Is there availability for after hours or urgent care hours?
•	 Does the provider offer a telehealth option?
•	 Is the location convenient for you?
•	 Are there multiple locations you can choose from?
•	 Does the provider offer integrated physical and behavioral health services?

The Arizona Health Care Cost Containment System (AHCCCS) is committed to ensuring the availability of timely, quality health care. If you know of an 
AHCCCS member who is unable to access health services, or if you have a concern about the quality of care, please call your AHCCCS health care 
plan’s Member Services number. If your concern is not resolved, please call AHCCCS Clinical Resolution Unit at 602-364-4558, or 1-800-867-5308.  
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